
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY 
OFFICE OF THE COMMERCIAL COUNSELOR 

 
 
                                                                                                   3rd November, 2017 
 
 
Ref:    96889237-125.02/2017- 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
We are witnessing with great pleasure that economic relations between Turkey and Slovenia is 
gaining momentum and the interest of the businessmen are increasing. 
 
In this context, I would like to inform you about a recent development about formation of 
Turkish constructors’ and subcontractors’ database.  
 
This web site owned by a Turkish company which is subject to private law.  
 
Their database provides Turkish Subcontractor Companies information for construction projects 
in Turkey and the Middle East. 
 
At the moment, the database shows about 2700 contracting companies. Interested parties can 
match their requirements to the desirable and suitable Turkish Business Partners in Construction 
field through this useful website which can be reached via this link: www.subconbank.com  
  
 
We hope that this data bank leads Slovenian companies to create business opportunities in 
cooperation with Turkish Constructors. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Gamze Doğan 
Commercial Counselor 
 


